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June 11, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
We are pleased to announce that on Wednesday, June 17th, U.S. 
Congressman Joe Kennedy, III will be joining our Zoom call.  
 

To accommodate the Congressman's schedule  
we will be starting our meeting at 4pm. 

 
If you have any questions or topics you would like addressed during the 
meeting, please email them in advance to Contact@AmegoInc.org by 
2:00pm.  
 
Thank you, and have a nice evening. 

  
John Randall 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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